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Happy New Year 2020 

Good bye 2019 …. what a year it has been! 

From St. Kitts to Cuba, In VA from Wytheville to Tazewell 

36 Baptisms, 4 restored, so many bible studies we lost count!!! 

From Medications to a purchased building for the church in Cuba. 

We are so grateful for all the WONDERFUL support you give us.  

Truly our blessings have been packed down and over flowing this year 

along with some heartache.  

We lost a nephew early this year to a 4 wheeler accident,  at the end 

of the year Gary spent Christmas in the hospital. The flu plagued us on 

the last trip to Cuba, but we survived it all and drew strength from the 

Lord. We knew many prayers were lifted up on our behalf.   

Thank You All 



 

On the left….YOU DID THIS! 

We bought it! What will be-

come the location for the 

Church in Colon, Cuba. It’s 

right in the middle of town 

and one block off the main Rd. 

It is what has been prayed for, 

there is a wall around it which 

is wonderful , it needs some 

work but that is OK the next 

goal there is a covered awning 

in the back yard. Please con-

sider this work when you are 

planning your budget for 2020. 

Always ready to answer Bible questions 

Above are some of the members in 

Santa Gratrudis gathered for a Bible 

study (midweek and mid-day) and 2 in 

this group decided to put on the Lord 

in Baptism.  We want to remind you 

that you helped this to happen… and 

the angels in heaven  rejoiced 



Just to give you an idea it 

took almost 2 hours to fill 

this with enough water to 

baptize someone. We had to 

borrow this facility from the 

Baptist Church and in so do-

ing we had time to study and 

leave information with the 

local Baptist minister…. 

  Sowing the seed is what we 

do and again we could not 

do this without your sup-

port.  

3 new sisters in Christ 

Right...on the road to one of our studies 

we passed them drying rice. It is spread 

on the road and workers rake it with              

wooden rakes. ...it’s why you go through 

it and get the rocks out. 

We go back to Cuba May 2nd … Please pray for this effort. If you or your  

Congregation can assist us in going please contact the N. Main St. CoC  

 at 605 N Main St, Mocksville NC  27028 or call us our # is on the front. 



 

We have been asked to help in Tazewell VA. It’s about 2.5 hr from home and they are about 

12 members. Anytime you would like to go with us for a visit there let us know they would 

love to  have you. We are also filling in once a month in Wytheville VA while they continue to 

look for a new preacher 

Broad St    500 

Lake Norman  1500 

Lioudown Rd    500 

Rock Hill Woodleaf   250 

Gold Hill Rd    500 

Tazewell VA    500 

Glade Springs VA   500 

S Boston VA    500 

Highland Acers   800 

Northview   1000 

Total             $6550 

Anonymous match           10,000 

31 individuals   5590 

Total           $22,140  

 

We had so many to help (in so many different ways) and most wanted to remain              

anonymous  so here goes….. 

Some wanted their money to go to help 

the preacher there who makes 11.oo a 

month in retirement and takes no     

money  from the church. Some gave 

money especially for medicine ... we 

took 60 lbs. Others gave for items like        

Baptism clothes (we bought black Scrubs 

from the hospital store). One couple 

gave us lip balm which is a luxury there, 

but sorely needed.  We couldn’t get into 

the country with all the $$ so we go 

back May 2nd with the rest. 

3 months of ongoing Support for Dull’s Work 

Abilene 300 Personal Dispersment 1650  

Higland Acers 600  

Hinton  300 

Lexington  450 

Whiteheads 300 

North Main 750   

Total               2700 

Thank you for helping this 

work to grow! We love and 

appreciate each one of you.  

Gary  & Deborah 


